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The following message is for all graduates of the LHHS Class of 2021 and their 

families. The last year has brought unprecedented change in our school system. 

The global pandemic has changed the way we need to work, be with family 

and friends, and how we celebrate. High school graduation is a milestone in the 

life of every student. This celebration has been a key school event for all of us for 

countless years, but unfortunately due to restrictions put in place by the 

provincial government we must make significant changes.  

 

 

Leo Hayes High School is finalizing a plan to celebrate our Class of 2021. Please 

know that the final details are still being confirmed, but it is important to know 

that our graduation ceremony (individual diploma presentation) will take place 

June 23 and 24, 2021. It is also important to know that due to the global 

pandemic and restrictions placed by Public Health that some traditional 

graduation celebration events have been cancelled and will not take place this 

year; these include Graduation Dinner, Prom 2021 and Safe Grad 2021.  

 

 

There will be a diploma presentation at Leo Hayes High School to honour our 

graduates. The diploma presentation will be very similar to last year’s 

celebration. We are preparing plans for the Orange and Yellow Phases of 

Recovery depending on the provincial status in June. Due to the reduced costs 

associated with having a school-based diploma presentation the graduation 

fee will be $50.  Fees can be paid online through School Cash (link available on 

our school website). If you have already paid the $120 previous graduation fee 

in full, a refund, of the difference ($70), will be forthcoming. The details will be 

coming soon and please know we are doing our best to create an event that 

will celebrate the achievements of our graduates. We appreciate your 

patience. We look forward to celebrating the LHHS Class of 2021! 


